CITY COUNCIL MINUTES BUDGET REVIEW SESSION February 11, 1992

A budget review session for the City of Muscatine was held on Tuesday, February 11, 1992, in the Lower Level Conference Room of City Hall beginning at 4:30 p.m.

Present: Mayor John Keig, Councilmembers Gary Gray, Freese, Phillips, Kemp, Moench, Fitzgerald, and Dan Gray. Absent: City Administrator A.J. Johnson.

The City Council reviewed the proposed 1992/93 budgets for Roadway Maintenance, Traffic Control, Snow and Ice Control, Street Cleaning, Equipment Replacement Subsidy, Transit Subsidy, Airport Subsidy, Golf Course Operations, Cablevision Operations, and Boat Harbor Operations.

The proposed 1992/93 budgets were discussed but no official action was taken by the City Council at this meeting.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:35 p.m.

David Casstevens, Finance Director